
 

Pupil Parliament Questionnaire 

Members of the pupil parliament met this term to compile a questionnaire for the pupils at 

Otterburn Primary. 

We talked about the questions we would like to ask and designed the questionnaire. 

Here are the main things we found out: 

 

Children feel safe at Otterburn.              

Not many children use our Worry Box. 

Children feel they have enough learning. 

 The children would like more visits. 

Most children would like a Reading Club. 

Some children would like a Maths Club and a chess club. 

 

Here are some of the comments children shared: 

“I have lots of friends”  “It’s a very nice school I would recommend 

it to other younger people” 

“This school is very cool”   “It’s perfect” “I’m enjoying my time the 

teachers are amazing” “ The cook is great” “ Enjoy the work” 


